Error made in the narrative of the July 2021 Serious Incidents Report (August
2021 Board papers)

An error was made in the narrative of the Serious Incidents Report.

Details of the original narrative (including highlighted error) and the revised narrative
to correct this error are below:

Section currently reads (Page 287 of the bundle and page 4 of the individual report,
section 4.0):

‘StEIS Reporting Timeframe in Q4 & Q1 2021

All SI's are identified at the Rapid Review Meeting (RRM) and reported on the StEIS
database within 48 hours of the decision being made.

During this reporting period 100% were reported on STEIS within 48 hours of the
decision being made of laspes in care identified.’

It should have read (100% changed to 96.8% and laspes changed to lapses):

‘StEIS Reporting Timeframe in Q4 & Q1 2021

All SI's are identified at the Rapid Review Meeting (RRM) and reported on the StEiS
database within 48 hours of the decision being made.

During this reporting period 96.8% were reported on STEIS within 48 hours of the
decision being made of lapses in care identified.’

The error occurred during the review of the data for the report due to human error.
We apologise for the inaccuracy.



